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ASSOCIATION FINALS RESCHEDULED FOR SATURDAY, MARCH 11 
We have just received information from AV that the Association Shield Finals that were 
cancelled on Australia Day, will now be held at Knox on Saturday, March 11 (see below). 
 
It is important that all eligible athletes contact their team manager (or reply by return email) 
about their availability for this date.  
 
 
SUBJECT: RESCHEDULED AV SHIELD FINAL 
Following the cancellation of the AV Shield Final on Thursday 26th January due to adverse 
weather conditions, the AV Summer Committee has considered the availability of tracks and 
dates in deciding when to reschedule the meet.  
 
The rescheduled Final will now be held on: 
Saturday 11th March, 2006 at the Knox Athletic Track, Rushdale Road,Scoresby, Melway Ref 
73 D7 
 
The program will be the same as is printed in the Summer Handbook. 
 
Although part of a long weekend and only a week before the commencement of the 
Commonwealth Games, the 11th March was the only realistic date that could accommodate the 
meet. AV wishes to apologise for any inconvenience but believes the Shield Final is worth 
holding if possible. 
 
Team lists must be resubmitted to the AV office by close of business on Friday 4th March, 
2006. 
 
Nick Honey 
CEO 
On behalf of the Board and the AV Summer Competition Committee 
 


